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 Syed Hashmi and 

Irmeli 

Tammenoksa-Hash

mi

COMMNT2014/4519/P 19/08/2014  11:30:39 We are the owners of flat B of 4 Glenmore Road, the neighbouring property. 

We have concerns that the excavation work will affect our property and therefore will need the 

surveyor's report as soon as possible before we can comment further. 

Further, our tenants will face significant disruption given that they work from home and we need more 

information in relation to when the works will take place during the day and for how long.

4 Glenmore Road

Flat B

London

NW3 4DB
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